
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 6, 2003 
Electronic Bulletin No. 432 
RE: Atlanta Cutoff Reinstated 
 
 
 
 
Please be advised that the previously communicated BNSF railroad maintenance of 
way curfew in Louisiana is now complete.  
 
This maintenance resulted in replacement of over 30,000 concrete and wood railroad 
ties which will result in improved operating efficiency in this region.  Effective 
Monday, August 11, the original cutoff in Atlanta of 2100 will be reinstated and the 
1900 temporary cutoff will be rescinded. 
 
We appreciate your patience during this important track improvement.  
 
If you have specific questions, please contact your local customer service 
representative. 
 
 
 

S

S T A C K

F A C T S 


